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My child is a renter. I frequently worry about their rent going up and their home 

becoming unaffordable. We all know that affordable housing is hard to come by in the 

Portland area. And, what makes it worse is that landlords have way more power than 

renters. The capitalist system is stacked in favor of the money-makers, rather than 

trying to keep people off the streets. We need this bill to give renters a little more 

power, a little more protection. There is no humanity or compassion in the system, so 

we need to change the law to give renters at least a little break. Please pass SB 799. 


